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IASB® Statement Regarding Commitment to 
Supporting Public Schools & School Boards 

March 21, 2025—At the Iowa Association of School Boards®, our commitment to supporting public 
schools and school boards remains steadfast. We continue to advocate for the resources and support 
that school boards need to make informed and effective decisions for Iowa students. As changes and 
decisions unfold at the state and federal levels, our focus remains on ensuring that school boards 
have the tools and guidance they need to lead with confidence. 

Members can continue to visit our Advocacy in Action webpage at www.ia-sb.org/advocacy-in-
action for the latest information on legislation impacting education. 

IASB® is a nonprofit membership organization representing Iowa’s 325 public school districts, nine 
area education agencies and 15 community colleges. 
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